
From: Sutton Parish Council [mailto:suttonparishcouncil@hotmail.co.uk]  
Sent: 17 September 2018 17:20 
To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@Shropshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Stoke upon Tern Neigbourhood Plan - Regulation 16 Consultation 

 

good afternoon, 
 
Sutton upon Tern Parish Council makes the following statement in terms of support for the 
Stoke upon Tern Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
"Sutton upon Tern Parish Council supports the polices set out in the Stoke upon Tern 
Neigbourhood Plan and would see them as complementary to the potential development 
of a Parish Plan under active consideration by the Parish Council the core of which is open 
countryside which provides a unique setting for the development of the Strategic site at 
Tern Hill .'' 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Graham Bould 
Clerk 
  
This email, and any files transmitted with it, are confidential and intended solely for 
the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received 
this email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient 
of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any 
other person. 
Any views expressed in the message are that of the individual sender, except where 
the sender specifies and with authority, states them to be the views of the Parish 
Council. 
The Parish Council is collecting your personal data under the Data Protection Act 1998 and the 
General Data Protection Regulations 2018.  
Your information will only be processed by the Parish Council and will not be shared with any third 
parties. 
To find out more about our retention and privacy policies please view the Parish Council website. 
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